RECEIVED # 13
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
EL DORADO COUNTY LATE DISTRIBUTION
10:42 am, Jan 06, 2011 10:42 am, Jan 06, 2011

Date

Fw: Sundance development in Pilot Hill
; The BOSTHREE to: Cynthia C Johnson 01/05/2011 04:33 PM
Sent by: Karen D Feathers

Sundance development in Pilot Hill

Ann Fiske to: bosthree 01/05/2011 01:08 PM

Attention Jack Sweeney:

Attached is our letter discussing our concerns about the current proposed design of the Sundance
development in Pilot Hill.

Please read and consider our objections to the current design before formally approving it.

Thank you.

o

Sincerely, C. Louis and Ann L. Fiske sundancecommentsdjan2011.doc
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